
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

MARCH UPDATE 

We are installing doors and frames in the basement and 1st floor, 

drywalling in the auditorium on 1st floor, and painting on the 2nd 

floor. We have hit another huge milestone with the delivery of the 

final electrical gear for the building. This is a crucial part to the 

project and an exciting one to check off. As we continue with 

building finishes, we are looking forward to our elevator install in 

the next couple months. 

WHAT’S NEXT 

Next, we will continue prepping for flooring on the 1st floor and 

2nd floor and begin window restoration throughout the building. 
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